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To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7329

ton

to whom this may concern
related to the hearing today, Feb 6,2024 on H-7329

the bill asking our legislature to urge our feceral government to
make the banning of nuclear weapons a major priority

Nuclear weapons are so devastating that the use of even a few of
them will threaten all of humanity. Experts all agree that the
destruction and fall out will change civilization as we know it,
and it could happen by accident, by mis-communication. It is hard
to imagine that anyone would order the firing of a nuclear
warhead knowing that it will incur mutual destruction, mutual
suicide. So why do we have these weapons? Because we are afraid of
the "enemy" and refuse to acknowledge that use of the weapons will
destroy both friend and enemy.

I support H- 7329 in hopes that a ground swell from local
governments will convince the federal politicians that continuing
on this path of mutual destruction makes no sense, is profoundly
immoral for anyone who professes any faith in God, or in the
sanctity of life, and at the very least is a colossal waste of our
tax dollars that could be used to make friends instead of more
enemies.

thank you.
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